Northampton Male Voice Choir

Vacancy for Musical Director

The Northampton Male Voice Choir (NMVC) is a friendly and enthusiastic 55 strong Northampton based choir. 

Due to the imminent retirement of our Musical Director in early 2008 we are ready to appoint a suitably qualified and energetic MD to continue the choir’s development. The choir is experienced in singing a wide range of music from the traditional male voice repertoire to more modern music both light and classical. 

Approximately 15 concerts are presented each year, the majority being within the county. Joint concerts are held with other MVCs and the choir goes on tour occasionally.

The successful candidate will be expected to rehearse the choir at its regular Tuesday night rehearsal from 7.30 pm to 9.30 pm, and conduct at concerts. The new MD will also be expected to contribute to planning the Choir’s future, to set the concert programmes and attend/report to (usually) bimonthly committee meetings. 

The new MD, should ideally have a wide experience in choral training and repertoire, and will be expected to develop interesting and challenging programme in agreement with the committee whilst maintaining the choirs high standards. The remuneration and expenses package is negotiable.

To apply, please send a CV giving full details of career, especially focussing on experience of work with choirs. We shall also need the names and addresses and contact details of two referees. This should be sent to John Hames, Chairman NMVC, 37 Croft Way, Weedon, NN7 4QX. If you would like to discuss the vacancy John’s phone number is 01327 432493.

The closing date for applications is 31st December 2007. Short listed applicants will be expected to audition with the choir.  

Full details of the NMVC can be found on our website www.nmvc.co.uk (this web may not be totally up to date as it is currently being re organised and updated)
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